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        In my continued research in looking at different teaching and learning approaches, including different types of curriculum, to promote a positive and successful learning environment for students facing the effects of obsessive-compulsive disorder, I located a new approach for learning supports authored by the UCLA Center for Mental Health in Schools-Program and Policy Analysis. I was pleased to see that this approach is being utilized in the planning, organizing and the preparation for implementation of the Common Core Standards for a Learning Supports Component. The researchers noted that this initiative is concerned with creating or revising existing programs into an all-encompassing and streamlined network of learning supports in an effort to tear down barriers of teaching and learning and to reach out to students that are struggling or not maintaining appropriate participation at school. This initiative will incorporate school, community and families in a streamlined process. The authors stated that this would enhance program effectiveness and the appropriate use of funding resources. Interventions will be put in place to inform teachers’ of effective methods to tackle common behavior and learning issues, address causes for and prevention of crises, in addition to increase the networking of home, school and community resources. In reading this,
I thought of how the blending of different aspects of humanistic, social reconstruction and academic curriculum are being utilized in the learning supports initiative. The specific needs of the students are being met by a unified task force of educators, family members and social organizations out in the community.                                                                                                
        The researchers explained that lawmakers, state educational boards, as well as, local districts and schools must realize that a more comprehensive and streamlined approach is needed to address learning barriers and the struggling or at-risk student population. I can easily see that it is imperative that all groups involved will need to be willing to “think-outside-of-the-box” and not settle for the current, traditional delivery of services. I also acknowledge that all parties will need to “buy-in” to this new plan of student and learning supports which is created to serve the overall majority of the student population. After all groups are on board, they must proceed diligently with their specific tasks and goals while remaining accountable to each other, in order to reach program fruition. 
       The authors concluded that all involved must continuously strive,”...to unify and reconceive ways to better meet the needs of the many, rather than just providing traditional services to a relatively few students.” 

